
 
 
Dear (First Name), 
Together we unite for Giving Tuesday at UVU. Tenacious. Unrelenting. Resilient. These are all qualities 
used to describe Utah Valley University (UVU) students. 
  
We invite you to join us this #GivingTuesday – a global day of giving that unleashes the power of YOUR 
generosity to transform the lives of UVU students and enrich our community. 
  
Every cent raised transforms the life of a student, for a lifetime. 
  
“I was raised by a single mom and have always had to work hard for opportunities and money. I 
have a sister who suffers from a rare disease called Aplastic Anemia. She is my inspiration to 
become a doctor and help others in need so that families can enjoy having their loved ones 
healthy and well. I am also gay, and there are not many LGBTQ+ doctors in Utah. My 
education allows me to be an example for others in my community to pursue an occupation 
that they want and feel welcome in. I am grateful to the donors for helping me succeed in my 
educational experience.”  
Kennon Buss ‘23, Biology  
  
For more than 80 years, UVU has encouraged all types of students to invest in themselves 
through higher education, we invite you to help make a difference today. 
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